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We have been notified by Ford Motor Company
of Safety Recall 17S15 regarding the Ford
Transit.  In this notification from Ford we are
required to suspend deliveries of Transits to
our dealers and customers until further notice
from Ford.
 
A copy of this Ford Bulletin and the DELIVERY
HOLD requirement is attached here for your
information.  We will continue to closely
monitor this situation and keep you informed
with any updates from Ford.

If you have additional questions, please contact Randy Barr
at randy.barr@aev.com.
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